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Utica Planning Commission


Village of North Utica, Illinois





July 14, 2004





Dear Utica Recovery Supporters:





Less than three months ago, our hometown of less than a 1,000 residents was struck by a deadly tornado. Its path of destruction brought extensive damage to dozens of homes and half of the downtown businesses, and the tragic end to the lives of eight long-time family members and friends.





In those three months we have learned the hard lesson that recovery is a process … sometimes a very difficult process.








With FEMA’s assistance, we have managed to create a Utica United Recovery Plan that address our needs and establish priorities for our recovery. Almost two dozen agencies are participating in the Federal Recovery Task Force and State of Illinois Utica Recovery Committee to help identify funding resources for specific projects. Our community is firmly united behind this recovery effort. Your continued support will ensure our success.





On behalf of the people of the Village of North Utica, we thank you for the help you have given us to date. We want you to know that “Utica’s Back” and we ask that you continue to “Back Utica.”








Thank you.
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Tom Guttilla


Chairman


Planning Commissison Village of North Utica, IL
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July 14, 2004 Dear Supporters of Utica:





On April 20, 2004, a horrible tornado severely damaged the downtown area and ended the lives of eight of our family and friends.





It was initially difficult to see tomorrow let alone the “future”. Today, our vision and determination are focused as we plan to rebuild and strengthen our community. With the help of agencies like yours the Village of North Utica can again have a bright future.





Assisted by a FEMA team of technical assistance experts, we have defined our needs and set priorities that will allow us to move forward on a number of projects that will be the new foundation for this historic village.





We now must implement our plans. There is so much potential – for everyone – residents, business owner and the hundreds of thousands of visitors that pass through Utica each year. The desire and need to implement our plans is real. Your help is necessary to make it a reality.


Thank you.
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Gregg Schneider Supervisor Utica Township








